
Proskauer Joins Pro Bono Task
Force For Reproductive Health
June 28, 2022

Proskauer is part of the New York State Attorney General’s Pro Bono Task Force For
Reproductive Health. The Task Force operates a hotline providing “know your rights,”
legal information and referrals to pro bono counsel. For more information please click
here. You can read about the Task Force in Law360.

In addition, the firm provides legal guidance to a number of non-profit clients across the
country to support access to reproductive healthcare.
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